
 

No porting fees from Cell C

Cell C announced on Tuesday, 7 October 2006, that it will not be charging porting fees to customers wishing to move to its
network when mobile number portability (MNP) is implemented on Friday, 10 November. As part of MNP, all network
operators are required to pay an administration fee to the Number Portability Company, which acts as the porting hub and
facilitator of the porting process.
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